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AAUW Morgan Hill’s new annual programs make a difference!

We frequently heard “When are your meetings” when we spoke to potential members, and even new members were surprised to hear we only had periodic programs and no regular meeting.  This year our Programs Co-Vice Presidents changed that and it made a difference!  AAUW-Morgan Hill partnered with the Morgan Hill Library, and now presents an educational program on the 4th Tuesday of each month at the library.  It starts at 6:30 pm with socialization and snacks,  at 6:45 there is a branch “update” topic and at 7:00 the program.  Since it is open to the public and routinely advertised, we found attendance increased from an initial 20, to 50-75, split between AAUW members and the general public depending on the program.  
The Programs committee meets in June to decide the theme of the programs (this year it was Women in Leadership), and find the speakers.  Ten minute branch updates are chosen to go along with the program and helps educate our members and inform the public on an aspect of AAUW-MH such as where do our donations go, what is IBC, what are the Public Policy issues etc.  We also have a membership/application table staffed with our Membership VPs.  One of the best features is it adds to our AAUW branding in the community.  Our branch is very pleased with our new regular programs and commend Margaret McCann (jmargaretmccann@aol.com ) and Janet McElroy (janetmichie1@gmail.com), co-VPs for Programs.  Please contact them for help or information.  With the committee approach, it was not that difficult.
